2025 NFBCO Scholarship Workshop
Presented by the NFBCO Scholarship Committee and Colorado Association of Blind Students
When: February 15, 2025 from 12:30-3:00 P.M.
Where: Colorado Center for the Blind (2233 W. Shepperd Ave Littleton, CO 80120) and via zoom at the link below.
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86765164389
Come join us for lunch and a dynamic workshop where we’ll discuss how you can earn thousands of dollars in scholarship funds towards your college experience.

Workshop topics will include:
· Learn about how the Colorado Department of Vocational Rehabilitation can support you through college.
· Learn about how to apply for the National Federation of the Blind and National Federation of the Blind of Colorado scholarships and ask any question to scholarship members in real-time. We are excited this year to offer National Federation of the Blind of Colorado scholarships to those enrolled full-time in an accredited technical educational program with a program duration of at least 1 year.
· Learn about other scholarship resources available to blind students.
· Meet members of the Colorado Association of Blind Students and learn how to get involved with other blind students sharing similar experiences.

Lunch will be provided to in-person attendees so please RSVP by February 10th to Cody Bair via text at (970)673-6998 or email him at codyjbair@yahoo.com. 
